Permanent Building Committee

Notice of Public Meeting

There will be a meeting of the Permanent Building Committee to be
held on Tuesday, May 3, 2016 at 6:30 P.M. in the Chamber Room
of the Clinton Town Hall to discuss the following issues:

Review of Minutes

Library Roof Update
Contractor Payments
Old & New Business

If there is a need for additional information relative to this meeting,
please feel free to contact Town Administrator Michael J. Ward at
(978) 365-4120.
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